From:

Sent: 25 August 2015 12:57
To: McClue, Jonathan
Subject: External Wall Insulation
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Jonathan,
| am writing in regards to re: External Wall Insulation Flat 9 Haliwell House, Mortimer Crescent, London NW6 5NN.

I would like to express my concerns by saying that | am against the External Wall Insulation being carried out on my
flat.

I have spoken to my.lease holders' neighbours ad we are all against this being carried out.
| would appreciate if someone could get in touch with me at your earliest convenience.
Regards,

Miguel Perez



